
  Aughton Christ Church C of E Primary School   

N E W S L E T T E R— 16th June 2023 

Up and coming dates for your diary 

Tuesday 20th June—New Reception parents meeting 2:15pm 

Thursday 22nd June—Y5 to Crosby Beach 

Thursday 22nd June—Y6 transition morning at St Bede’s 

Thursday 22nd June—Y6 transition day 1 at Ormskirk School 

Friday 23rd June—Y6 transition day 2 at Ormskirk School 

Friday 23rd June—Cricket Club trip to Old Trafford 

Monday 26th—Friday 29th June—Y6 to Tower Wood 

Wednesday 28th June—New Reception transition visits 

Monday 3rd July—KS1 Sports Day 

Tuesday 4th July—KS2 Sports Day 

 

Summer Fair 

 

A massive thank you to our fantastic Parent Helpers Association 

for another successful summer fair last week. A total of £2,301.75 

was raised which will go towards the development of the back of 

school. Please the link for our plans here. 

Thank you to everyone who was able to attend and support our 

school. It was also lovely to see so many former pupils!  

 
 

Ormskirk Tennis Club 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Y6 to Tower Wood 

Payment is now due for the Y6 residential to Tower Wood in 

the Lake District.  Please send any money together with your 

payment card in a sealed envelope 

marked “Tower Wood”. If you are 

writing a cheque please make it 

payable to “L.C.C”. Thank you.  
 

 

 
 

Y4 to Waddecar 

Letters have been sent home with the Year 4 children regarding 

their upcoming overnight camping visit and river study at 

Waddecar Scout Camp on Thursday 6th—Friday 

7th July. Please make sure consent forms and 

medical forms have been returned to Mrs Nolan.  

 

 
 

Y4 Swimming 

Next week is Drowning Prevention Week and our WLSP    

Swimming Lesson will be on the topic of water safety. Please 

can parents pack children's outdoor shorts and t-shirts, as well 

as the normal swimming kit for the lesson on Friday 23rd June.  

 

 

 

Foodbank Fridays  

Thank you for all the donations that have 

been brought in so far. Tinned food (not 

beans), toothbrushes, soap and washing 

pods are currently in high demand. 

Donations can be brought in on any day and each Friday church will 

collect them.  

Notices 

 

  Our school value this half term is: “Respect” 

‘’Do to others as you would have them do to you” 

Matthew 7.12 

https://www.aughtonchristchurch.lancs.sch.uk/serve_file/18058821

